
BS Diplomacy & Strategic Studies

Course Title Course Code Course Type Credit Hour

Semester 1

GEN(NS) General 3

Functional English GENG-101 General 3

Civics and Community Engagement GCCE-101 General 2

Islamic Studies / Ethics (for Non-Muslims) GISL-101 / GETH-101 General 2

Evolution of Strategy and Strategic Thought DSS- Major 3

Genesis of Diplomacy: Transitions and Theoretical Developments DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-001 Compulsory 0

Total Credit Hours 16  

Semester 2

GEN(AH) General 2

Quantitative Reasoning (I) GQR-101 General 3

Entrepreneurship GENT-101 General 2

Ideology and Constitution of Pakistan GICP-101 General 2

Contemporary International Relations: Issues and Debates DSS- Major 3

National Security Challenges and Threat Matrix DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-002 Compulsory 1

Total Credit Hours 16  

Semester 3

Applications of Information and Communication Technologies GICT-201 General 3

Expository Writing GENG-201 General 3

Introduction to Generation of Warfare: From Antiquity to

Modern Age

DSS- Major 3

Theories of International Security DSS- Major 3

Foundations of Foreign Policy and Diplomacy DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-003 Compulsory 0

Total Credit Hours 15  

Semester 4

GEN(SS) General 2

Quantitative Reasoning (II) GQR-202 General 3

Contemporary War: Understanding Change and Continuity DSS- Major 3

Conflict Management and Peacebuilding DSS- Major 3

International Humanitarian Law: Codes and Treaties DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-004 Compulsory 1

Total Credit Hours 15  

Semester 5

Introduction to Strategic Studies DSS- Interdisciplinary 3

Introduction to Diplomacy DSS- Interdisciplinary 3

Strategic Stability in South Asia: Issues and Challenges DSS- Major 3

Understanding Strategic Culture: Dimensions and Construction DSS- Major 3

Introduction to Nuclear Strategy: Concepts and Issues DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-005 Compulsory 0

Total Credit Hours 15  

Semester 6

Evolution of War and Warfare DSS- Interdisciplinary 3

Evolution of Diplomacy DSS- Interdisciplinary 3

Issues of Maritime Strategy DSS- Major 3

Developments in Revolution in Military Affairs DSS- Major 3

Nuclear Diplomacy and Global Nonproliferation Regime DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-006 Compulsory 1

Total Credit Hours 16  

Semester 7

Fieldwork / Intership Major 3

Research Methods and Methodologies DSS- Major 3

Developments and History of Air warfare DSS- Major 3

Advances in Modern Warfare: Domains and Technologies DSS- Major 3

National Security Outlook of Pakistan: History and Development DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-007 Compulsory 0

Total Credit Hours 15  

Semester 8

Capstone Project Major 3

History and Evolution of Hybrid warfare DSS- Major 3

Politics of Strategic Weapon Systems DSS- Major 3

Arms Control, Disarmament and Global Risk Reduction

Mechanisms

DSS- Major 3

Nontraditional Security Challenges to Human Security DSS- Major 3

Tarjuma-e-Quran HQ-008 Compulsory 1

Total Credit Hours 16  

Signature

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Undergraduate Programs 

https://pu.edu.pk/home/bos_pro//4
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GENG-101 Functional English.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GCCE-101 Civics and Community Engagement.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GISL-101 Islamic Studies GETH-101 Ethics (For Non-Muslims).pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393583Evolution of Strategy and Strategic Thought.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393541Genesis of Diplomacy Transitions and Theoretical Developments.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-001.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/home/bos_pro//2
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GQR-101 Quantitative Reasoning I.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GENT-101 Entrepreneurship.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GICP-101 Ideology and Constitution of Pakistan.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393702Contemporary IR Issues and Debates.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393634National Security Challenges and Threat Matrix.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-002.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GICT-201 Applications of Information and Communication Technologies.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GENG-201 Expository Writing.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393920Introduction to Generation of Warfare From Antiquity to Modern Age.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393867Theories of International Security.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393836Foundations of Foreign Policy and Diplomacy.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-003.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/home/bos_pro//3
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/GQR-201 Quantitative Reasoning II.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394048Contemporary War Understanding Change and Continuity.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394010Conflict Management and Peacebuilding.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724393962International Humanitarian Law.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-004.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394342Interdisciplinary Course 2.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394311Interdisciplinary Course 1.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394259Strategic Stability in South Asia Issues and Challenges.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394230Understanding Strategic Culture Dimensions and Construction.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394106Introduction to Nuclear Strategy Concepts and Issues.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-005.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394411Interdiscilinary Course 4.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394382Interdisciplinary Course 3.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394552Issues of Maritime Strategy.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394506Developments in Revolution in Military Affairs.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394466Nuclear Diplomacy and Global Nonproliferation Regime.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-006.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724395218Research Methods and Methodologies.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394778Developments and History of Air warfare.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394674Advances in Modern Warfare Domains and Technologies.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724394638National Security Outlook of Pakistan History and Development.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-007.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724395578History and Evolution of Hybrid warfare.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724395549Politics of Strategic Weapon Systems.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724395496Arms Control, Disarmament and Global Risk Reduction Mechanisms.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/1724395451Nontraditional Security Challenges to Human Security.pdf
https://pu.edu.pk/document/merit/HQ-008.pdf
http://www.tcpdf.org

